
Submitter: David Poole 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure: HB3501 

This would be such a bad direction for Portland. The tax paying citizen here don't 

want homeless people and their garbage all over the city. It's unsafe and disgusting. 

There should be mandatory mental health counsceling or addition treatment for those 

unable to hold down a job and live like a productive member of society. They should 

get to ruin the city for everyone else. As a long term resident and life long democrat, I 

think I speak with the majority in saying these feel good "progressive" measures with 

on basis in reality are destroying this community. 


